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The Teleconference meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. by Vice Chairman Holladay with 
the following commissioners answering roll call:  
 
Vice Chairman Doc Holladay  
Stacie Rhoads 
Barry Phillips 
James Golden   
Mike Reynolds  
 
Commissioners not answering roll call:  
 
Richard Wingard 
Thomas Marsh 
Lafayette Woods, Jr. 
 
Others participating in the conference call:  
 
Jami Cook, Director 
Amanda Yarbrough, CLEST Attorney  
Brad King, Deputy Director  
Fred Weatherspoon, Deputy Director 
Kreasha Williams, CLEST Legal Services Specialist  
Sue Albritton, CLEST Administrative Assistant  
  
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss and approve the payment of $5,000 from the Fallen 
Officers Memorial Fund to the family of Fallen Officer Joshua Caudell.  A motion to approve 
this payment was made by Commissioner Barry Phillips and was seconded by Commissioner 
Stacie Rhoads.  The vote to award the benefit was unanimous. 
 
 
 


